



The Secretary-General

Geneva, 15 October 2015

Mr. Jay Bavisi
President
EC-Council Foundation
Email: foundation@eccouncil.org

Dear Mr. Bavisi,

Thank you for your letter dated 2 October 2015 inviting me to be the Patron of EC-Council Foundation's Global Cyberlympics competition.

It is with pleasure that I accept to assume this role.

I invite you to get in touch with Mr. Marco Obiso from BDT (Telecommunication Development Bureau), who has been designated as the ITU focal point for our collaboration.

I wish you all the best for another successful event in 2015.

Yours sincerely,

Houlin Zhao